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NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS
At a meeting of our club Directors on 23 February 2015 it was decided that:

The Director should issue a PROCEDURAL PENALTY when a player does anything wrong that affects the conduct of the event. If a player fails to count his cards, or scores incorrectly, or passes the boards to the wrong table, or is slow, or late, or touches other players’ cards, or does not switch off his cell phone and place it out of sight, then the player receives a PROCEDURAL PENALTY. Normally such PROCEDURAL PENALTIES consist of a warning on the first few occasions.

It was decided that a procedural penalty would be a minimum of 25% of a top and that this would be done by the scorer once the session had ended.

 
